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 No.  08 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
 
Mr Maley to Minister for Transport and Infrastructure 
 

Mandorah Jetty (‘the boat ramp’). 

ANSWER 
 

Minister there have been several community meetings between representatives from the Cox Peninsula 
Community Government Council, Belyuen and representatives from your Department relating to the construction 
of a boat ramp alongside the Mandorah Jetty (‘the boat ramp’).   
 
Would you kindly advise the following : -  

 
a) the scheduled date for the issuing of a Tender to construct the boat ramp and the closing date for that 

Tender; 
b) the proposed commencement date for the construction of the boat ramp adjacent to the Mandorah Jetty; 
c) the anticipated length of time required for the construction of the ramp and the proposed completion date 

for that construction period; 
d) the width of the proposed boat ramp; and 
e) the cost of the planned boat ramp. 

 


